
 

Kenosha County Executive Jim Kreuser and 
the County Veterans Service Office are pleased 
to invite World War II Veterans, family, 
friends and the general public to a: 

The Traveling World War II Memorial 
will be presented by  

Pillars of Honor 

If you have a relative, friend, acquaintance or 
know someone who knows a WWII Veteran and 
think they would like to attend the presentation, 
please call Pillars of Honors at (847) 954-0520 or 
visit their website www.pillarsof honor.org for 
additional information.  You can also contact the 
Kenosha County Veterans Services Office at 
(262) 605-6690 

  
  
  
  

We salute our 
WWII heroes 

who were willing 
to die for our 
FREEDOM! 



 

 

VETERAN  INFORMATION 
Name                                                                    
  
DOB 
  
County   State   
  
Home Phone     
  
Email 
  
Will You be attending (Circle One) Yes No 
  
Visited the WWII MEMORIAL in  
Washington D.C.?  Yes    No 
  
SERVICE HISTORY 
  
Branch    
Rank    
Dates of Service 
  
  
  
  

  
The Mission of Pillars of Honor 

Our efforts are focused on presenting a two 
hour program honoring the veterans and 
presenting a history of their World War II 
memorial.  The program includes music, 
military honors and the unveiling of the 
original model designed by architect 
Friedrich St. Florian. 
  
The memorial represents the long overdue 
recognition of the unselfish contributions of 
those who gave their lives and served our 
country during one of the most critical events 
in our nation’s history. 
  
Our program is supported by local 
organizations and private individual 
contributions 
  
This is an excellent opportunity for World 
War II veterans to see their memorial, to 
share with their colleagues, and to reflect 
upon their sacrifices during one of the most 
trying times in the history of the united states 

Our WWII vets number just under three million.  
We are losing these valuable souls at the alarming 
rate of nearly 1,200 each and everyday.  The 
average age of these WWII Veterans is 90 years 
old

For a variety of reasons, these aging 
veterans are unable to travel to 
Washington D.C. to visit this Memorial 
which was dedicated to all of them.. 
Since they are unable and in many cases 
the family members are unable to 
experience the honors intended for them, 
PILLARS OF HONOR brings the 
memorial model and a tribute to these 
veterans. 


